
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: September 3, 2024 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Pete Carr, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Water Storage Tank Aesthetics (Discussion/Direction) 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The City Council awarded a water storage tank construction contract to the selected bidder on August 
20. This one million gallon facility, complete with booster pump and drainage controls, with expected 
completion August 2025, is designated Phase 4 of the DWR-funded Orland Emergency Groundwater 
Supply Project.  

The Council directed City Staff to provide a plan for aesthetic enhancement for the new facility, which 
could include landscaping and/or artwork. Aesthetics are not part of the DWR project and are the City’s 
sole responsibility to design and fund.   

 

ANALYSIS: 

City Staff will explain the engineering site plan and review key characteristics of the project including 
size, placement, color, and elevations. Staff will discuss several primary factors to consider for this 
project including security, appearance and cost. Staff will make specific suggestions and present three 
options for moving the project forward. 

Attachment: Booster Pump and Water Storage Tank Engineering Site Plan 

 Note: yellow = fence; orange = driveway; light green = curb gutter & sidewalk extension 

   

RECOMMENDATION: 

Discuss and give direction to Staff. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: 

N/A 


